The November meeting of the St. Michael Historical Society opened at 7:00PM on November 7", 2005,
with 15 members present.

Minutes were read and approved.
Treasurer’s report was given by Clarence Eull. There is $200.21 on hand.
Wayne Kessler is still negotiating our insurance situation with the City of St. Michael.

Discussion was had as to whether we want to have a January meeting. Most members felt it wasn’t
necessary. Motion was made by Clarence, seconded by Lisa, that we skip the January meeting.

Motion was made by Sheldon, and seconded by Wayne, that the meeting be adjourned early, because
Bob Zahler had a very interesting program showing the City of St. Michael in 1901. There were

approximately 30 non-members present to enjoy Bob’s show.

Minutes submitted by: Mary Ann Eull, substitute secretary.



